
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
  Notice of Public Hearing 
COUNTY OF BUNCOMBE 
 
 
 NOTICE is hereby given that the Buncombe County Board of Commissioners will hold a 
public hearing pursuant to Art. XI of the Buncombe County Personnel Ordinance at a regular 
meeting of the Board beginning at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 21, 2018, to be held at 200 
College Street,  Room 326, in downtown Asheville, North Carolina.  The Board will consider and 
may take action on the following changes: 

1. Include the Finance Director position as a covered employee; 
2. Eliminating automatic Consumer Price Index Salary Adjustments; 
3. Amending the County’s disciplinary procedures in the event of Unsatisfactory Job 

Performance that is egregious in nature; and  
4. Include additional procedures for hiring and disciplinary actions involving the head of 

the Internal Audit function. 
 
This the 9th day of August 2018. 
 
Lamar Joyner 
Clerk to the Board 
 


